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PG&E appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on the draft tariff changes to the Reliability Must Run 
(RMR) Pro Forma Agreement, contained in Appendix G of the CAISO Tariff.  PG&E supports these changes, which 
seek to remove “evergreen” features of the current Pro Forma Agreement.  Under the proposed tariff changes, 
any new RMR agreements, beginning with calendar year 2019, could, at the discretion of CAISO, be terminated 
and immediately re-signed, with the renewal subject to such new Pro Forma terms and conditions as may be 
approved by FERC at the time.  This mechanism should allow such Agreements to adjust to reflect tariff changes 
expected to result from the on-going Review of RMR and CPM initiative.   
 
PG&E notes that there are four current RMRs in PG&E’s transmission service area (Oakland, Yuba City, Feather 
River, and Metcalf).  PG&E requests that the CAISO clarify how it understands this tariff revision, if approved by 
the CAISO Board and FERC, would apply to these four agreements. 
 
PG&E provides proposed edits as revisions in a separate Microsoft Word attachment. 
 


